
 

213 N. Grampian Hills Road 

Columbia, S.C. 29223 

803-743-5300 

www.PioneerPyrotechnics.com 

 

5-30-23 

Re: Request for Permit for Governors Club 7-4-23 Firework Show 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 

We would like to request approval to perform the annual 7-4-23 firework show for Governors Club, 

located at 11000 Governors Drive, Chapel Hill NC 27517.  Our company, Pioneer Pyrotechnics, is fully 

licensed with ATF, fully insured and has been performing Firework shows in SC, NC, GA and FL for over 

10 years.  Our shooter is fully licensed in NC with the NC Office of the State Fire Marshal.  Insurance for 

the firework show has already been bound with Lloyds of London and the Insurance Certificate has been 

filed through the Chatham County online portal for permitting.  The site location is very safe and has 

been used for years with great results.  The show will be operated under the supervision of the fire 

marshal.  Should you have any questions or concerns I would be happy discuss this show and can be 

reached at the number below. 

 

Charlie Miles 

Owner 

Pioneer Pyrotechnics 

803-743-5300 

www.PioneerPyrotechnics.com 


